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SIUE,BULLETIN
To the Faculty a n d  Statt of Southern Illinois University a t Edwardsville

Vol. 23, No. 3 
March 13, 1992

MEMO TO: Faculty and Staff

FROM: Earl Lazerson

SUBJECT: FY 92 Salary Increases

At its March 12, 1992, meeting, the SIU Board of Trustees approved revised salary 
increase plans for fiscal year 1992. For SIUE the plan is as follows.

We will fund the second half of the salary equity studies for faculty, open range 
civil service, and unrepresented administrative and professional staff employees as close to 
the previously planned date of May 1,1992, as fiscally responsible. Additionally, we will 
fund a 1 percent general salary increase for faculty, open range and unrepresented civil 
service, and unrepresented administrative and professional staff appointees. The 
distribution of the increase will be made in accordance with salary increase plans for FY 92 
approved by the Board of Tmstees on July 11, 1991. Increases for employees represented 
for the purpose of collective bargaining will be subject to negotiations or provisions related 
to prevailing wage laws.

Because the State's fiscal situation remains uncertain, the exact date of 
implementation for the plans described above will be determined based upon a continuing 
assessment of financial conditions.
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